From: Dinesh jp

Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 11:23 PM

To: Council Agenda < councilagenda@london.ca>

Cc: City of London, Mayor <mayor@london.ca>; SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed homeless hub concern

Hi Mr morgan

Good evening I am a resident of london living in north west london I have concerns about bringing a homeless hub in this area as I have two kids who are schooling in this area itself as a parent we are concerned about their safety and this area is quiet good and safe now for families and kids if you bring a homeless hub it will geobardize the safety of families and kids please reconsider the proposal and move it somewhere away from the city

Thank you

Truly

Dineshkumar pachaiyappan